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August 2, 2018 
 
Dear Parent and/or Guardian, 
 
As you know, your son or daughter is enrolled in a middle school computer course in either their 7th 
grade or 8th grade year at Pine Middle School.  Per NAC 389.664 students who satisfactorily complete a 
course of study in computers in the middle school are able to waive the credit in high school.  Students 
who earn a C or better as their semester grade are eligible for the waiver.   
 
Mr. Gallagher has submitted his course to the Curriculum and Instruction Department for evaluation.  In 
reviewing the class, it was determined that the class meets the Standards of the Computer Literacy 
course taught at the high school level.   
 
This waiver applies to students who are taking the course in the 2018-2019 school year.  Pine Middle 
School will make sure that the waiver for the computer literacy requirement is noted on your child’s high 
school transcript.  Please keep in mind that this means your child will still need 22.5 credits for a standard 
diploma, but of those 22.5 credits, computer literacy will not be a requirement. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kindra Fox 
Director, Curriculum & Instruction Department  
 
 
 
 
 
For office use only:  Students enrolled in #939 Computers & Applications at Pine Middle School in the 
2018-2019 school year. 


